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Heavy Industry - Still the Cornerstone of the
Metropolitan Detroit Economy – Gerdau Steel
Recent news – October 30, 2018:

Pictured above: Production at Gerdau - Monroe

Heat Treat Mill - Concrete Slab Work – Gerdau Steel – Monroe, Michigan

Dearborn Contracting Company recently went to contract with the international steel producer
- Gerdau Steel - of Monroe, Michigan – for concrete work in their Heat Treat Mill building.

Work is to commence in late October for this key operational project.  Ongoing operations will
continue with careful coordination between Gerdau and DCC Field Staff.  The project has been



discussed for some time within the Gerdau organization and now, with outstanding pricing and
timing – Gerdau has elected to move forward with DCC on this project.

Additional work is anticipated at Gerdau as they proceed with a two-year, capital improvement
effort – totaling near $80 Million in facility upgrades.

DCC is familiar working in this geographic location as we have completed work across the street
from Gerdau in recent years at DTE-Monroe and our Field Superintendent, Robert Flynn spent
nearly a decade at that same DTE facility conducting numerous improvements and
modifications.

We are pleased to be a new vendor, partnering with and serving Gerdau Steel.

Sachse Construction Opens ‘The Hamilton’

Broder & Sachse, in conjunction with Sachse Construction recently opened the newly renovated
project titled – The Hamilton - in Midtown.  The $40 million renovation began late last year and
saw its grand opening just this month.

Dearborn Contracting Company provided miscellaneous steel, including ornamental railings for
this outstanding, Midtown-Detroit apartment upgrade.


